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MEMO 
 

TO:  Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission 

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: July 31, 2024 

SUBJECT: Amendments to Chapter 58 (Annexation) and Chapter 65 

(Zoning) of the City Code - applications for voluntary 
annexation + zoning 

 The Mayor and Board of Alderman wanted to know how the Planning 
and Zoning Commission felt about an annexation application that 
included what type of zoning they wanted. This would eliminate the 
process of going through Planning and Zoning for a rezoning. 

 The process will be discussed and how it will benefit the applicant.  


